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Council updates 

- The school of music has put together a jazz equity committee in order to address several 

reports from students regarding inappropriate behavior by jazz professors. 
 

General updates 

- The practice room booking system has been changed to include both booked and walk-in 

rooms so as to accommodate the various preferences of the student body. 

- We will be commencing samosa sales to raise funds for MUSA. 

- We recently had our first faculty bar, “The Practice Room”, but will not be having 

another one until next semester due to low finals week interest. 

- This semester we have implemented a “buddy system” to help new incoming students get 

used to Schulich life. Students register and are paired with upperclassmen who meet with 

them once a week to answer questions, make announcements and check-in on how 

they’re doing. 

 

Budget updates 

- We are still waiting for our audit to be completed. 
 


